Graduate School of Engineering Science, Osaka University

1-3 Machikaneyama, Toyonaka Osaka 560-8531 JAPAN Tel. +81-6-6850-6146 Fax. +81-6-6850-6151

E-mail: ki-daigakuin@office.osaka-u.ac.jp

URL: http://www.es.osaka-u.ac.jp/en/index.html



Aiming to Live Locally, Grow Globally

September 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Application Guide for Foreign Students of the Special Program of "Engineering Science 21st Century" for Master's and Doctoral Courses in English, enrollment in April or October 2014

I am writing to inform you of graduate courses for Master's/Doctoral Degree that may be of interest to your students. The Graduate School of Engineering Science, Osaka University has the special program in English for international students who have no accessibility to Japanese. I hope to see students from your University in April or October 2014 here in Osaka.

Enclosed please find the following application guides and flyer.

- 1. Special Program of "Engineering Science 21st Century" for Master's and Doctoral Courses in English for enrollment in April 2014
- Special Program of "Engineering Science 21st Century" for Master's and Doctoral Courses in English for enrollment in October 2014

The aim of the courses is to develop human resources with high level, creative and flexible problem-solving ability achieved through the multi- and interdisciplinary research trainings, seminars and lectures, given by prominent professors in the fields. As all the lecturers and instruction are given in English in the program, students are not requested to learn Japanese to obtain Master's/Doctoral degree.

Applicants are requested to submit enclosed application forms by registered mail (EMS) to the office of Graduate Students Section, Graduate School of Engineering Science, Osaka University, no later than 13<sup>rd</sup> of December 2013 for enrollment in April 2014 and no later than 18<sup>th</sup> of July 2014 for enrollment in October 2014.

I would be very grateful if you could kindly publicize our courses to your staff and students. If you need more application forms, please inform us at email: <u>ki-daigakuin@office.osaka-u.ac.jp</u>

Thank you for your kind assistance.

Yours faithfully

Gesta Kaushin

Genta KAWAHARA, Professor Dean of the Graduate School of Engineering Science, Osaka University